
 

 
 

 
 

Thursday 24 December 2020 
 

Practice Nurse Engagement 
 

What’s in your Practice Nurse Engagement 

Bulletin? 
 

This weekly bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to 

past editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the 

web pages dedicated to our practice nursing colleagues. Please click 

here to bookmark these pages. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Merry Christmas to all our Practice Nurses and HCA’s 
 
As we get to this time of year – we always look for a well-deserved break, fun 
times with our loved ones and reflect back on what has happened during the year.  
 
Well, it’s hard to believe what everyone has been through, and none more so than 
our Practice Nurses. You have needed to adapt quickly, keep up to date with 
endless national updates and changes, prioritise a list of never ending priorities, 
keep yourselves and your patient safe, roll out the biggest flu vaccination program 
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ever and to top it off – roll out Covid vaccination! And always maintaining 
compassion and kindness central. 
 
So please ahead of what may be a short and different Christmas break – take a 
deep breath (or two!), give yourself the biggest hug and congratulate yourself on 
what you have achieved. We at VoY CCG are in awe of what you have done. And 
whilst this isn’t over, things do look brighter …but for now at least enjoy your break 
and smother yourself with a little self-care. 
 
Take care of yourselves, let others care for you if possible, enjoy Christmas and 
hoping the New Year is a bright one 
 

 

 

 

Hot Topics Primary Care Nurse Live Webinar  
 

When: Thursday 4 February 2021 9.30-5.00 
 
Please view this flier detailing this one day course which has been funded by 
NHSE/I and is free to attend for nurses working in Primary Care. 
 
The “Hot Topics” course consists of a series of short ‘TED-style’ engaging 
presentations blending evidence and cases, followed by discussion which may 
have an impact on your practice. The course comes with a number of extra 
resources. 
 
Prior to the event your course reference book will be posted to your address. 
The book is fully referenced with recent summaries of the evidence for 
approximately 150 clinical Hot Topics commonly seen in primary care. All of the 
material is up to date and the material is completely 100% independent from any 
external influence. There is also 12 months access to the on-line electronic version 
of the book which is instantly searchable.  
 
Please follow the link in the flier to book a place. 
 
If you have any questions at all please contact call 0191 5197293 or email 
hottopics@nbmedical.com 
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This bulletin has been produced by NHS Vale of York Clinical Commissioning 

Group. 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe from this bulletin email sam.varo@nhs.net 
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